APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT TO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS-APPOINTED SPECIAL DISTRICT POSITIONS

Name of Special District as listed on announcement: BIZAR RIVER KECKEATION & PARK DISTRICT
Filing Period (as listed on the announcement): 11 / 20,8?
Type of Member: BOARD
Name: EBERHYRDT TERRU
Resident Address:
(Must be a resident of Novede Co.)
Mailing Address:
Supervisorial District in which you reside: 2
(This information is available from the Election Office at 265, 1298)
Phone Number: *HOME: *(Indicate if unlisted number) WORK:
Time(s) available to attend meetings (days, evenings, etc.) OPEN
EXPERIENCE: A resume may be attached containing this and any other information that would be helpful to the Board in evaluating your application.
Education/Employment Experience: SZE ATTACHED BID
Community Experience and Affiliations:
Other County Boards/Commissions/Committees on which you have served:
Other experience you feel would be helpful to the Board of Supervisors in making this appointment:
REFERENCES: Please list two references with telephone numbers:
ED DOWNS
Applicants may be required by State Law and County Ordinance to file a financial disclosure statement as part of the appointment process. The form can be viewed at http://www.fppc.ca.gov or the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors office. An Oath of Office will be required upon appointment. I have reviewed the Financial Disclosure Statement requirement:
Date: 10/29/2018 Signature: OMM Flor Herry
Applications must be filed with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of Nevada, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, CA 95959-8617. This application is a public document.

TERRY EBERHARDT BIO

I graduated from San Jose State University with a major in Recreation and Leisure Studies in 1972. I completed my Recreation Internship at the City of Redwood City, CA. In 2000, I was selected as San Jose State University Alumni of the year for Recreation and Leisure Studies.

I spent thirty years with the City of San Jose Parks and Recreation Department retiring as Deputy Director in 2001. I was responsible for the Recreation and Human Services Division of the department, which provided an extensive program of services and activities for all ages to the nearly 1 million San Jose residents. While in city service, I served eight years on the Santa Clara County Social Services Commission, chairing two years and served as the first chairman of the Valley Transit Agency Committee on Transit Accessibility in 1996.

After retirement in 2001, my wife Cindie and I relocated to the California Central Coast to live in Avila Beach (near Pismo Beach). Once there, I began to volunteer in the community.

I served as President and Vice President on the Board of Directors of the Avila Beach Civic Association and chaired the building committee for ABCA. The ABCA is a local non-profit agency that provides services and advocacy for the Avila Beach area. The ABCA completed a major renovation of its Avila Beach Community Center in 2007. I led the fund raising process which raised the needed \$1,400,000 for the project and acted as construction Project Manager. I served as volunteer Executive Director for two years and led the program development phase for the Board. In cooperation with a new program coordinator, we implemented a new and expanded recreation program. I served as President of our Home Owners Association for two years.

I also served as a Parks and Recreation Commissioner for San Luis Obispo County for four years. During my tenure on the San Luis Obispo County Parks and Recreation Commission, the commission worked on the adoption of a county wide Parks Master plan which was adopted by the County Board of Supervisors. I also chaired the Avila Beach Parking Task Force (at the direction of the County Supervisor) for two years that worked on parking issues in Avila Beach. In addition, I served on the Avila Valley Advisory Council which advises the County Board of Supervisors on issues affecting the greater Avila area.

My wife Cindie and I relocated to Lake of the Pines in May of 2012 and we are enjoying this wonderful place. I enjoy playing golf, tennis, traveling and have a deep interest in all things related to wine. I served on the LOP Environmental Control Committee (chair in 2015) and served as chair of the LOP Recreation Committee until January, 2015. I also chaired the Pickleball Facility Development Ad Hoc Committee in 2015. I am a member of the LOP SIRS and LOP Men's Golf Club. I currently serve on the LOP Board of Directors as President and chair of the Long Range Strategic Plan Ad Hoc Committee. I also serve on the Board of Directors of the Bear River Recreation and Parks District.